
Hello, 
 
I am writing to as you to support SB 998. As a daily bike commuter, this bill would codify how many 
bikers already act, which is to safely navigate intersections while maintaining our momentum. Bikes are 
not cars and this bill provides common sense rules that are appropriate to the mode. I believe that this 
won’t lead to much change from the status quo, but again just codify the reality that already exists.  
 
Thank you, 
Rob Hemphill 
77 NE Graham 
Portland, OR 97212 
--  
 
--- 
Robert Hemphill 
hemphill.robertm@gmail.com 
971-706-3306 
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